
 

 

 
January 31, 2025 

AFGE National Council 222 Workplace Impact Survey 
 

 
Dear Valued AFGE National Council 222 Employees, 
  
In the wake of recent unprecedented developments - from the OPM's "Fork in the Road" voluntary resignation 
communications to the wave of Executive Orders - we find ourselves at a critical juncture in federal service. Following 
our January 29th eAlert addressing these concerns, we are launching a workplace impact assessment survey to 
strengthen our position and protect your interests. 
  
The events since January 20th have created ripples of uncertainty throughout our workforce. As your AFGE National 
Council 222 President, I want to assure you that every step we take is calculated to protect and preserve your rights 
and dignity as federal employees. Our January 29th guidance remains firm: do not make hasty decisions regarding 
voluntary resignations and await our detailed analysis. 
  
Today, we are asking for your crucial participation in our impact assessment survey. This will: 
- Document the real-world effects of recent federal workplace changes 
- Gather essential data to support potential legal actions 
- Help us identify areas where immediate support is needed 
- Strengthen our collective bargaining positions 
  
Your responses will be handled with the utmost confidentiality and will directly inform our responses to these 
challenges. The survey takes approximately 5 minutes to complete and includes sections on workplace impact, 
reasonable accommodations, and union engagement. 
  
Remember: You are not alone in this journey. Together, we represent over 5,300 HUD employees, and every voice 
matters in this crucial moment. 
  
The survey link is attached to this eAlert. Please complete it by February 5th, 2025, or sooner. 
  
In unwavering solidarity, 
  
Antonio F. Gaines 
President 
AFGE National Council 222 
 (Survey Link and QR Code From Original Document  
have been removed from this pdf) 
  
 
 

Check out our website: https://www.afgecouncil222.com 
 

https://www.afgecouncil222.com/


 

 
Do Not Reply to this email as the mailbox is not monitored. 

If you have specific questions concerning this e:alert, contact your Local President. 
Don’t know who your Local President is? Go to: http://www.afgecouncil222.com/aboutus.htm. 

To unsubscribe from future Council 222 eAlerts send 
email to mailto:AFGECouncil222@hud.gov with “Unsubscribe” in subject line. 

 

This e:alert is for HUD AFGE bargaining unit employees 
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